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Malayan Bank and 1st Valley

Bank No Longer Accredited

Since September 1, 2010, the 1st Valley Bank and its branches are no

longer accepting premium payments from PhilHealth members.  Similarly,
the Malayan Bank has ceased to be an accredited collecting bank since
July this year.

PhilHealth members are advised to pay their premium contributions
at any of our Regional and Service Offices nationwide or at any of the
other accredited collecting agents and their branches.

The complete list of these ACAs can be viewed at http://
www.philhealth.gov.ph/members/individually_paying/aco.htm.  Further
inquiries may be directed to the Accreditation Division of the Treasury
Department at (02) 634-02-39 or 637-56-43.


